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28th November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
KS1 Nativity Recording 
 
The PSA are planning on recording the Nativity on Wednesday, 11th December.  
They will then transfer the recording to DVD, which they intend on selling for about 
£5 each. 
 
We therefore need permission for your child to appear in the DVD. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return it to the school office by 

Wednesday, 4th December.  Please ensure you insert a  in the relevant box. 

 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind regards 
The Office 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
KS1 Nativity Recording 
 
Child’s Name:………………………………………………………………..  Year:……… 
 
 

  I give permission for my child to appear on the KS1 Nativity DVD. 

or 

  I do not give permission. 

 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………………..  Date:………………… 

http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/

